From: Smith, Larissa
To: All Faculty

Subject: Guidance for Faculty Fall 2022

Date: Tuesday, August 16, 2022 8:38:17 AM

Attachments: Guidance for Faculty Fall 2022.pdf

Importance: High

Good morning,

As you prepare for the semester, I want to share with you some guidance for faculty relating to Covid procedures, classroom procedures, and office hours. Our approach to Covid has been updated, as announced in the campus email of July 27 and on our university website. Longwood is continuing its close cooperation with public health officials, and our approach reflects a model of individual responsibility being used across Virginia.

I hope that your summer has proven to be a productive time, balanced with valuable rejuvenation and reflection. This cooler weather is a welcome relief and makes it feel like it is time to start the school year. I look forward to seeing you on Friday morning at the general faculty meeting. It will be great to be together in person.

Best wishes, Lara

Larissa M. Smith, PhD
Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs
Professor of History
Longwood University
201 High Street
Farmville, VA 23909
434.395.2010 (office)